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Friday, 6 October 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Families, 
 
Staffing update 

 
I am delighted to share we have appointed Mrs Kayley Roberts, current deputy principal, as Head of School 
for Bishop Creighton Academy. She will commence post after half term.  

 
Please be advised Mrs Roberts will be reverting to her previous name of Miss Kayley Snell with immediate 
effect.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs V Redhead 
Principal 
 

 
 

 


